
2022 Coaches Sectional General Information Sheet 
 

Another crazy year it has been but I am excited and honored to manage 
the gymnastics tournaments this year that will be held at Hudson High 
School and Mentor High School. If at any time during the meet(s) you 
have questions, please feel free to contact me.  I have been very 
fortunate to have the help of many people during this transition so to all 
of you, THANK YOU! I have some big shoes to fill so please bare with me!  
As always, the goal is to make this a successful and memorable 
experience for you as coaches, the spectators, and most importantly, the 
student athletes.   
 

Changes 
 

1. A hospitality room will be available for coaches.  We will 
still have a concession stand for all spectators.   

2. The commons will be available for athletes to use during 
the lunch break.  Parents may set up at a table for their 
athletes.   

3. My girls and I have decided to make posters for each 
team.  When you walk into the aux gym, the posters will 
be hung up against the wall and that will be your schools 
designated area throughout the day.   

4. There is no spectator limit but masks are required.   
5. Please follow the same OHSAA guidelines as you have 

throughout the season.   
6. Since we will only have one session each day, awards will 

be given out at the end of the meet.   
 

Other Information 
 

1. Please bring your own spring board and collar.  We will 
have extra there but with us being separated into 2 gyms, 
it will be harder to share equipment.   



2. Midwest Gym supply will be supplying our equipment for 
both the sectional and district tournament.  Please feel 
free to bring any additional matting that you may need for 
your athletes.   

3. We will be using capitol cup format.  You will warm up in 
the aux gym, then head to the main gym for touch and 
competition.   

4. The top 12 individuals and top 4 teams will advance to 
the district tournament on Saturday February 26. 

5. For the district meet, if you have individuals that you 
would like to have grouped with a specific team, please 
let me know asap.  I will TRY to accommodate all of these 
requests.  I will send out district information as soon as it 
is available.   

6. Continue to check the nedab.org website for all up to date 
information. 

 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 
mmertz0215@gmail.com or call 440-283-9551.   

https://www.ohsaa.org/Northeast-Sports-Tournaments/Gymnastics
mailto:mmertz0215@gmail.com

